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RE: NM-103875 Brown Bear Fed. Com. #2 760’/S & 990’/W Section 35, T.168S., R.28E.
Eddy County, New Mexico
Dear Mr. Sherrell:

This letter rescinds the approval for the subject well which was approved by mistake on
December 19, 2005.

This application for permit to drill had been pending since May 3, 2005 due to some of our
archaeological staff finding cultural materials within the proposed well pad.

We apologize for any inconvenience that this might have caused.

Should you have any questions, please contact Joe Lara at (505) 234-5915.

Sincerely,
.18/ James Stovall
for  TonyJ. Herrell
Field Manager
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